Email remarks from Dr. Louis Uccellini, 7/18/08.
Subject:  Results of survey of CONDUIT users

To:  Bill Gallus, et al

Bill, 

I want to thank you for the time and effort you gave in conducting this survey.  I believe that this is an important process which should continue to be performed on an annual basis.   While I am concerned with the low number of responses you have received, it is my hope that the CONDUIT users will realize that future surveys will be the mechanism by which change is solicited and that they will therefore participate. 

NCEP will work with Unidata to both plan and make the changes specified in this survey.  Hopefully as users begin to use these higher resolution datasets, they will be willing to let go of some of the lower resolution data. 

Sincerely, 
Louis 

wgallus@iastate.edu wrote: 



Recently, the CONDUIT users committee was asked to provide input on their use of CONDUIT 
(see http://www.unidata.ucar.edu/projects/CONDUIT/decisions_0608.html). 
The attached table summarizes 15 responses received from the CONDUIT users community, with a separate attachment containing the emails themselves. With regard to datasets 
that could be eliminated, no one indicated that they use the 80 km or 40 km RUC.  Thus, these could be eliminated.  However, there are many who still use the 1 degree GFS data, and some who use 40 km NAM, and some users had pretty strong opinions opposed 
to dropping these datasets, at least at the present time. 

Regarding new datasets, the strongest interest was in RTMA products and SREF output.  Two users wanted the climate forecasts and two wanted hurricane forecasts.  Several users expressed the desire for more levels in the output (specifically for GFS), and the high priority on timeliness of the data.  Several users also wanted the high-res 
WRF runs, and one user here, plus one who contacted the Unidata Users Committee in April, desired access to NCEP parallel runs. 

Please feel free to contact me with questions.  The Unidata User's Committee hopes that you find this information helpful. 

Bill 
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